CORRESPONDENCE
9/18/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 07749-2020

Jacob Veaughn

From: Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 11:08 AM

To: ‘Wesley Gaiser'

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Storm Protection Plan!

Good afternoon, Wesley Gaiser

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200092 and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Jacob Veaughn

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us
850.413.6656

From: Wesley Gaiser <gaiserww@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 9:49 AM
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Subject: Storm Protection Plan!

This is nothing but a boondoggle for the Utilities and their suppliers and virtually no benefit to us, the customer. This

Wesley Gaiser (8 year resident with an expectation of 20-25 years as a customer!)

Sent from my iPad





